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Comments for Public Posting: Our neighborhood is being completely changed by this massive
high density project! At the least we should get a Cul de Sac
consistent with our adjacent Mansfield street if this builder gives
in a few inches from the east side they are acquiring from Carling
! We do not need awkward looking bollards when a Cul de sac is
doable. Specially while they are requesting to reduce their # of
parkings now! The notion that builder is telling us the proposal of
cul-de-sac is impossible and encroaches the sidewalk that belongs
to the city/others is false and misleading. Cul-de-sac can be
strategically designed and the circumference can be moved closer
to Highland/ Curling Side and/ or North of Citrus without any
encroachments.



